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There are three items that have been conveyed to me that will need discussion / 
decisions from the board. Additional items for board consideration may arise following 
the Coaches’ Committee Meeting on Sunday morning, April 29th. 
 
 

1. Due to the change in dates for the championship meets, several coaches 
have expressed the desire to have the requirements for travel funding to 
Nationals examined. With Senior Champs being moved a week later, it has 
become impractical for athletes who will compete at Nationals to also 
participate in VA Senior Champs. It has been requested that participation at 
VA Senior Champs not be required in order to receive travel assistance for 
Nationals (for this LC season only). 

 
2. There has been discussion of the meet schedule for next year with regard to 

the 13& older meets. Due to the limited success of that format during this past 
short course season, coaches would like some other options. Several ideas 
have been discussed, which I will present at the meeting. 

 
3. The process of securing dates and facilities for championship meets in 

relation to publishing the meet schedule needs to be examined. Specifically, 
as it  relates to LC Age Group and Senior Champs this season and insuring 
that we do not have the same problems in the future.  

 


